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To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 18/01158/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 10:29 AM on 25 Jul 2018 from Mrs Jane Kilsby.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	The Old Malthouse St Johns Road Banbury 

	Proposal:
	Change of use from B1(a) offices to provide 25 No residential apartments with ancillary parking, bin storage and amenity area (Resubmission of 17/02167/F) 

	Case Officer:
	James Kirkham 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Jane Kilsby

	Email:
	

	Address:
	New Farm House, Boxhedge Road, Banbury OX16 0BP



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I am in favour of this application because, in general, I am in favour of the conversion of buildings in Banbury town centre to residential use. Taking account of the historic features of this building and assuming that they are retained and conserved within the design, I think this building would make an attractive residential block that would complement other residential blocks in this part of Banbury. It would appear that the prospects of letting or selling the building for office use are limited and I would like to see the building fully used within a reasonable timescale.
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